
FOR SALE 
 

 By virtue of the property being declared unnecessary property via Motion by 

the Warren County School District Board of School Directors at its February 12, 

2018, meeting, sealed bids are being accepted by the Warren County School 

District for the property located in the Township of Sheffield, Warren County, 

Pennsylvania, with said property being identified in the tax assessment records of 

Warren County as SH-367-4660 and being commonly known as the Sheffield 

Elementary School, with an address of 222 Pickering Street, Sheffield, PA 16347.    

Interested parties may call Dr. Norbert Kennerknecht at (814) 723-6900 to view 

the property.  The terms and conditions relative to the sale are contained in the 

Motion and Bid Package approved by the Warren County School District’s Board 

of School Directors at its February 12, 2018, meeting.  A copy of the Bid Package 

may be obtained from the Warren County School District’s Director of Buildings 

and Grounds office located at 6820 Market Street, Russell, PA 16345.   Bids must 

be submitted no later than Noon on Friday, March 23, 2018, to Dr. Norbert 

Kennerknecht, c/o Warren County School District Central Office, 6820 Market 

Street, Russell, PA 16345.     


